Get Help With Your Utility Bills Before March 15th
	


The moratorium on utility shutoffs ends on March 15th, 2022.
If you owe money on your utilities, do not wait to pay what you owe. Arrange a payment plan or apply for help.
If you need help, you can apply for multiple assistance programs, including the new water assistance program described below, by visiting the DCAid Service Portal at njdca-housing.dynamics365portal.us or by calling 1-800-510-3102.


Don't Get Shut Off! Applications Open for Water Assistance Program
	
The application period for the Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP) is open.
The program provides assistance to low-income households to reduce balances on their residential water and wastewater bills.
The assistance can be used to restore services, avoid service disruption, or support residential customers in danger of falling behind on their bills in the near future.
Residents can apply online through the DCAid application portal.




	



